
Dr. Hector Garcia 
1315 Bright Street 
Corpus Christi, Texas 

78405 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

Gilbert Anthony Castro Productions 
12412 Huston Street 
North Hollywood, California 

91607 
(818) 505-0233 
May 23,1986 

In response to my telephone conversation with your 
secretary on May 12, I am submitting this letter 
in request of information on Felix Longoria, World War II 
hero. 

As an independent television producer of Mexican descent, 
I am interested in stories pertaining to Mexican - American 
war heres. My production company, Gilbert Anthony Castro 
Productions, is in the process of obtaining information dealing 
with the Biography of Felix Longoria. It is your involvement 
with the American GI Forum which has directed this request to 
your office. 

I hope you will be able to assist me in locating the 
necessary information on Mr. Langorio's Biography, heroic deeds, 
and living heirs. Your time in this matter is greatly 
apprecaited. 

Muchas Gracias, 

-'~~c~ 
Gilbert Anthony Castro 


